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Nadeem Jan

From: PEO KURRAM <peokuram@gmail.com>

Sent: Saturday, 2 January, 2021 11:14 AM

To: Nadeem Jan

Cc: ANWAR, Rizwan; Shahzad HASSAN

Subject: Hold contract extension of PTPP

Categories: Yellow Category

Dear Nadeem Jan 
 
Its for your kind information and n/a that below PTPP staff has been selected as independent monitor in IMU 
Health department KPK and as per my information they have submitted their availability report to IMU from 
jan 1st 2021. But still they want to avail contract extension with CTC for month of January as they got 15 days 
arrival time to IMU Health. 
Kindly hold their contract extension until they didn’t provide their office orders with IMU with clear dates for 
joining. 
 
1. Sahib Ali UCPO Zeran 
2. Kashif Ali UCPO Alizai 
3. Syed Shahid Hussain UCPO Kirman 
4. Gul Hadi TCSP Central kurram 
 
Thanks and regards 
Dr Muhammad Tahir 
DSO kurram 
--  
 
 
 
 
Best Regards 
 
Dr. Muhammad Tahir. 
Polio Eradication Officer, 
Lower & Central Kurram. 
Contact No. 0300-5853974 
email: peokuram@gmail.com 
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